
 
 

Cross Country Meeting for Runners and Parents 
 
There will be a meeting for new/incoming cross-country runners and their parents Thursday, 
May 18, at 5:30 PM, in the EDW Student Union.  
 
Summer practice and expectations, and the fall season schedule will be discussed.  
 
The meeting should last about 45 minutes. 
 
Contact Coach Jordan Reed for questions. jreed@htdiocese.org 
 
 
 


